


February 19l, 2023 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

This is written to sing the praises of a particular Student Council project that happens every fall.  This 

year the name of the week was Grins with Friends and that is exactly what it did.  Student Council 

members work hard to make contact with and be intentional in making connections on our campus.  

One part of the project has students partnered with another student that they do not know- in that, 

their job is to try and find their new buddy and take a photo at one of the photo ops and post them to 

social media.  There are daily “tasks” that once again are intentional in promoting inclusivity and 

kindness.  This is not only for the students – faculty also are included and I know that the adults on our 

campus also look forward to making connections with other staff and put names to faces.  This is one of 

my highlights of the fall and I look forward to the positive lift that it gives to our entire campus.  

 

Sincerely,  

Jamie Quarles  

Jamie Quarles 
Math Department Head 
Bridge City High School 














